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 20th October 2021  

 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

Year 6 Playleaders – After School Club 

Tuesdays 3.15-4.15pm from Tuesday 2nd November 
 

As you’ll be aware from recent letters we are taking further steps towards more familiar ways of 

operating over the coming weeks and months.  

 

With this in mind we plan to begin our first after school club after half term. The Playleaders after 

school club will provide an opportunity for those children from Year 6 who have volunteered to 

spend one dinner time each week supporting outdoor play to get together, share ideas and build 

a sense working together, and having fun, as a team.  

 

The club will be run by Mrs Louise who will lead the playleader team. I know that Mrs Louise has all 

sorts of ideas that will see the children not only have a good time together after school, but also 

provide those involved with a better understanding of their roles and responsibilities. 

 

As your child has volunteered to be a playleader we are now interested to know whether they 

would like to join the after school club. To support us with this we need signed permission for your 

child to stay with us after school, as well as information as to how they will travel home.  

 

Your son or daughter will be bringing a permission slip home for you to sign and return to us, 

ahead of the first session on Tuesday 2nd November. It would be appreciated if you could sign and 

return this to us as soon as possible.  

 

We look forward to taking this step back into the world of after-school clubs. If you have any 

questions concerning arrangements please get in touch with Mrs Louise through the school office 

via email, School Gateway, phone or in person.  

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Scott Hampton 

Co – Head Teacher 
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